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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

drk74 <drk74@comcast.net>
Friday, March 5, 2010 8:28 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
David Stawick, Secretary ’Regulation of Retail Forex’ RIN 3038-AC61.

Dear Mr. David Stawick, Secretary
Commodity Futures Trading Commission
1155 21st Street, N.W.,
Washington, DC 20581

I sincerely oppose the change from 100 to 1 down to 10 to 1 for the retail FOREX trading.

If you have questions or would like to ask me more I will be sincerely glad to answer any questions you may have.

Sincerely,
Dr. Robert Kerns


